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In line with Helapet’s continued commitment to education and the development of its 
staff and customers, we were once more delighted to sponsor the Kathryn Miles 
Poster Award in collaboration with the Association of Pharmacy Technicians. 
 
Posters were presented at the APT conference and exhibition 2009 which was held 
in Cardiff, and were judged for content, clarity, originality and visual impact. 
 
Many congratulations to Victoria Brereton who was presented with 1st prize for her 
poster entitled: ‘Comprehensive Training Manuals for Aseptic Services’. Victoria is 
chief pharmacy technician for the Wirral University Teaching Hospital NHS 
Foundation Trust. 
 
2nd prize was awarded to Derek Ford for his poster entitled ‘The implementation of 
an automated medication storage and dispensing system within the acute medical 
unit (AMU) – Ninewells Hospital, Dundee’. 
 
3rd prize went to Allan Malone for his poster ‘To assess the suitability of the new 
medical gas store to meet clinical demands at the national Hospital for neurology 
and neurosurgery’.  Allan is based at the University College Hospital in London. 
 
The standard of entries was very high this year and it was pleasing to see so many 
posters and abstracts submitted and displayed at the conference. 
 
Well done to everyone who presented a poster and many congratulations to our 
worthy winners. 
 
The winning poster abstracts can be viewed on our educational resource website 
www.helapet.net  
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